

New Hampshire Building Officials Association

Established in 1965

c/o NH Municipal Association 25 Triangle Park Drive Concord, New Hampshire 03301 603-224-7447

William McKinney

President City of Nashua September 9, 2024

Tim Herlihy

Vice-President
Town of Peterborough

Michael Wich, Chair ICC Nominating Committee

Dario Carrara

Secretary
City of Concord

c/o Will Coffman International Code Council 900 Montclair Road

Birmingham, AL 35213

Scott Tenney

Treasurer
Town of Amherst

Re: Support of Benjamin Breadmore, Board of Directors, Section E

Michael Hagan

Assistant Treasurer/Secretary City of Keene

Dear Chair Wich,

Rob Deschenes

Director Town of Jaffrey On behalf of New Hampshire Building Officials Association (NHBOA), we express our support for Benjamin (Ben) Breadmore to the International Code Council's Board of Directors, representing Section E.

Everett Hodge

Director Town of Chichester Currently Ben serves as Director At Large with the ICC Board of Directors and has been an excellent representative of the Board as well as a valued resource for NHBOA.

Robert Wentworth

Director Town of Derry NHBOA unanimously supports Ben Breadmore to the International Code Council's Board of Directors, representing Section E.

William Dinsmore

Director Town of Stratham

Respectfully,

Keith Meile

Training & Education
Director
Town of Windham

William a. McKinney

William A. McKinney, President

Vacant Director LRSOA

Shanti Wolph

Director NHSCOA

Carrie Rouleau-Cote

Immediate Past President Town of Auburn

New Hampshire Building Officials Association Over 50 Years of Promoting Building Safety Established 1965 www.NHBOA.net